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Adam Hess, District 3 Supervisor, introduced himself as a retired Army Officer who grew up in 

Flagstaff. 

 

His main topics were the budget override in the upcoming election and the district rezoning. 

 

With the budget override, the County has extra funds that are not allocated anywhere, and the 

budget has been set, so they want to be able to add funds to the budget. 

 

Forest Lakes is currently part of District 4, but starting the next election cycle we will be rezoned 

to District 3. District 3 will now consist of the southern part of the county. 

 

 

 

Chief Rodriquez thanked John Hennessey for over 17 years of service. He stated that John was 

instrumental in the STRAP plan and with the building committee of the current Fire Station. 

 

Bob Foncannon, John Nelson and Tom Cummiskey, as past Board Chairmen, praised John for 

his service and his ability to build the trust of the community. 

 

Chief Rodriquez then made a presentation of a certificate and a Fire Helmet to John. 


